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Recent Events 

Post 91’s Family Christmas Party was fun for everyone! 

 
Karen Alderman, Lorraine Alexander 

Abigail Berthiaume, Mary Carroll 

Deborah Corey, Janet Deforge 

Kristy DeGuise, Patricia Elliott 

Barb Gilmond, Sally Gratton 

Carol Hickok, Barbara Iaria 

Gabrielle Jarvis, Patricia Lafond 

Karen Lavigne, Brenda McGrath 

Kimberly Moore, Yvonne Peeters 

Lee Provost, Victoria Reyes 

Marcy Soutiere, Mary Tewarson 

Katherine Tobin, M. Truax 

Laurie Young, Kathryn Zdiuch 

Denise Zuber, Joanne  Anderson 

Shirley Basiliere, Claire Beaudoin 

Martha Benway, Yvette Blair 

Barb Bushaw, Nancy Conner 

Elaine Cota, Deborah Lockwood  

Lisa Cummings, June Desilets 

Nancy Duchaine, Linda Eaton 

Pamela Farnham, Tammy Freeman 

Bella Gambero, Susan Goulette 

Madison Holcomb, Alexandra Howard 

Joline Kinney, Sheila Lamell 

Genevieve LeBourveau, Linda Crete 

Judy McLaughlin, Susan Menard 

Noreen Nichols, Ellen Pratt 

Donna Robert, Mary Sweeney 

Catherine Synnott, Christinia Tallman 

Ursula Toutant, Susan Viens 

Jeanne Welch, Michelle Wright 

 
Happy New Year!  Winter has arrived and the busy holidays are 
over but that doesn’t mean Unit 91 eases up on our duties to serve 
our military and their families.  For the month of January, all the 
proceeds from breakfast and dinner, including your generous tips, 
will go towards military families who need a  
little help in keeping their homes warm this  
winter.  So, come on down to Post 91  
January 5th for breakfast or warm your cold  
bones (and military homes) on January 16th  
for a piping hot bowl of chili and cornbread.  
 
This year’s Family Christmas party was a  
hoot!  A special thanks to everyone who  
volunteered (or were volun-made) to make  
this fun event a total success.  Thanks to  
David Eaton for taking pictures; they can  
be picked up at the bar until January 20th. 
A super big thanks to Santa a.k.a. Dave Liberty. 
 

What’s Up Unit 91? 



 

 

Unit 91 Calendar of Events  
If you like to have fun, laugh a lot, and serve your community, 
then look no further.  Please contact Rhonda Mace at 
rhowdymace@gmail.com if you are interested in volunteering. 
 
1/5/20  Breakfast  
1/12/20 BINGO! 
1/15/20 January Meeting 
1/16/19  Dinner-Chili with Corn Bread 
1/22/20           Cookie baking for MKVT skate party 
1/24-25/20     Mid-Winter Conference 
2/2/20   Breakfast 
 

 
 

20-29 years of service 
Shirley Agan  Lillian Baxter 

Bonnie Dayton  Janet Irish 
Agatha Martin  Becky Ryan 

            Ursula Toutant  Maureen Vachereau 
 
Thank you all for your continued support and dedication to the American 
Legion Auxiliary Unit 91. 

 

 
Have you renewed your dues for 2020?  This means that you will continue to 

be able to play Post games and attend Friday dances free!  So, if your card 

says “2019”, please renew now!  Your membership is important to the voice 

the American Legion Auxiliary has in advocating for veterans, and your dues 

payment is vital to your unit’s ability to work the programs of the American 

Legion Auxiliary.  

Whatever reason you had for joining the American Legion Auxiliary, we are 

hoping that you will honor the veteran you joined under and renew your 

dues for 2020! 

You can come to the Post or mail your check for $32 to:  ALA Unit 91, 3650 

Roosevelt Highway, Colchester, VT 05446.  You can also renew online, at 

www.alaforveterans.org, or call 317-569-4500 to renew by phone. 

Volunteer Recap 

 

Thanks to everyone who donated to 
the Give 10 School Supplies 
Program. We donated over 75 
items to Pointers Point School in 
Colchester.  The kids were super 
excited to share the supplies with the 
entire school.  And there were 
several kids in Mrs. LaRose’s class 
alone, who were from military 
families. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Military Kids Vermont is looking for 
volunteers for their 3rd annual Skate 
Day at Leddy Park Ice Arena. Check 
out the list of duties and sign up here.   

Unit 91 has volunteered to make and 
donate 4 dozen cookies.  We will be 
having a baking party on January 22nd at 
Post 91 at 5pm if you are interested in 
lending a hand. 

 

mailto:rhowdymace@gmail.com
https://www.vtalauxiliary.org/uploads/9/2/2/4/9224078/jan_2020_bulletin-1.pdf
http://www.alaforveterans.org/
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/3079742/false#/invitation

